The Old West Lawrence Neighborhood Association has submitted a permit to the city of Lawrence for
the 700 block of Mississippi to be closed during the afternoon and evening of September 24" for our

annual OWL picnic and block party. The permit application must include signatures from residents of the
700 block stating their support for the permit.

Please sign this sheet with your name and address, indicating your support for the permit application.
If you have any questions, please contact me at swikle@gmail.com or 785-554-1830. Thank you!

(If this note was left in your door, please email or text me when you've signed it and | will come pick it

up. Remember to give me your address. We are trying to collect as many signatures as possible before
this Friday, May 20™.)
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The Old West Lawrence Neighborhood Association has submitted a permit to the city of Lawrence for
the 700 block of Mississippi to be closed during the afternoon and evening of September 24" for our

annual OWL picnic and block party. The permit application must include signatures from residents of the
700 block stating their support for the permit.

Please sign this sheet with your name and address, indicating your support for the permit application.
If you have any questions, please contact me at swikle@gmail.com or 785-554-1830. Thank you!

(If this note was left in your door, please email or text me when you've signed it and | will come pick it

up. Remember to give me your address. We are trying to collect as many signatures as possible before
this Friday, May 20*"))




